
January 28, 2010 

 

Dear Fours Families, 

 

We are well underway with the planning phase of our family study.  Thank you to 

those who have signed up to come in to the classroom to read a story, do a 

cooking activity or spend time with the Fours during worktime.  If you haven’t 

singed up yet, we encourage you to do so! 

 

Please note that we are planning to take several trips to visit various family 

workplaces in the upcoming weeks.  Our first of these is a special trip to the 

Museum of Modern Art, where Connie (Rainer’s mom) works as a curator and 

also where Gabriel (Simon’s dad) currently has a retrospective on display.  The 

trip will be on Tuesday, February 9th, from 9:00-11:30am.  We will be posting a 

sign-up sheet for chaperones outside the classroom door.  **In the sprit of 

fairness, we are offering this trip to grown-ups who have not yet joined us on a 

trip.  If you chaperoned our last trip, we kindly ask that you allow other grown-ups 

to sign up first.  As mentioned, there will be other unique and exciting trips in the 

near future.  In the meantime, please let us know any questions. 

 

Also, we wanted to thank you for continuing to spend quality time with your child 

during drop-off and encouraging them to come to the rug right when the music 

begins.  

 

Lastly, please replenish your child’s extra set of clothing, if you have not done so 

already. 

 

Many thanks! 

 

Beth and Samson 

 


